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16th February 2012 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On Thursday, 23 February P5/6F and P5/6M will perform a short musical production to 
round off their topic studies on ‘The Animal Kingdom’.  There will be two performances, at 
2.30pm and again at 6.30pm. Some of the songs will be very familiar to you, and you may 
end up singing along! 
 
This enterprise project is to raise money for school trips for every class.  There is no set entry 
price but we will ask for donations from children, parents and carers and will be very grateful 
for all contributions. All classes in school will be attending the afternoon production so please 
give your child a contribution to give that morning. 
 
It would be great to see as many of you as possible come along – the children and adults 
have worked really hard on this and would really appreciate your support. We look forward to 
seeing you at your preferred performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Macgregor 
Head Teacher 
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